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June 1, 2018
Dear EPCU Valued Member,
We are pleased to announce that the merger of Education Plus Credit Union (EPCU) and Directions Credit Union has been approved by the State of Michigan’s Department of Insurance and Financial Services.  The merger will be officially completed on October 1, 2018.  On Monday, October 1, 2018, we will open our doors as one organization.  Starting this day you will have full access to an additional eleven branch locations in the Toledo area, and nine in Central Ohio.  You will also have expanded business hours for drive-thru locations and fully staffed branches on Saturdays.
Between now and October 1, 2018 you will continue to use EPCU as you normally do.  Until the data systems of Directions and Education Plus are combined on October 1, 2018, you cannot access your EPCU accounts at Directions Credit Union office locations.   Please note, that although the merger process is not yet complete, Education Plus is now part of Directions Credit Union.  For this reason, if you have accounts at both Credit Unions, your combined deposits at both EPCU and Directions Credit Union will be considered to be one total deposit for federal deposit insurance calculations by the National Credit Union Administration (NCUA).  At Directions Credit Union, your deposits are insured up to $500,000.  The first $250,000 is covered by NCUA, with an additional $250,000 of coverage provided by Excess Share Insurance (ESI), a private corporation.
Within the next few months, you will receive additional information that will address all aspects of the merger and any pertinent information you will need before the completed merger date of October 1, 2018.  This will include your new member number (which will include your existing EPCU member number and additional digits); and, any necessary direct deposit changes (including for your pay check and/or social security deposits).  Any changes you may encounter will be made as seamless as possible, and we will share with you the tools and methods we have developed to make these changes as simple as possible.  
All information regarding the merger will be mailed to you and will also be posted online.  You can visit www.edpluscu.com for a link or go directly to http://info.directionscu.org/edpluswelcome to see all correspondence.
We appreciate your support and patience as we make this final transition.  We are excited about the future as we Grow Stronger Together.
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Ray Leighton II






Barry Shaner

Chairperson, Board of Directors



              President and CEO
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